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As those of you who attended the February Consortium are aware, the 

Consortium’s role in receiving and awarding Part B funds for Suburban Virginia 

HIV/AIDS services is coming to a close on March 31, 2018.  In the future, VDH will 

contract directly with service providers to provide core and support services for 

PLWH in our region. 

As a result of this decision, the Consortium’s roles re: Part B, including priority 

setting and resource allocation will end in March.  NVRC’s active staffing of the 

Consortium also will end March 31st. 

We invite you to join us in person at the March Consortium Meeting both for a 

discussion of what should/could be the future of the Consortium, as well as to 

celebrate all the achievements and great people we’ve come to know as a result 

of our association with this longstanding collaborative body. 

Tim Agar will lead us in some brainstorming about what it is members value about 

the Consortium and whether there are issues or needs that require the 

Consortium to continue in some form.   

Once the brainstorming concludes, members will be invited to share recollections 

and stories about their time with the Consortium.  If you know someone who 

participated in the Consortium that we haven’t seen in a while, please invite them 

to come back for this milestone meeting and celebration.   

 

Final Meeting of the NVH Consortium  

(acting as a Part B CARE Consortium) 

Thursday, March 1, 2018    

10AM – Noon 

NVRC3040 Williams Drive, # 200Fairfax, VA 


